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The McKinney Chapter held its monthly meeting at the Steak Kountry restaurant on September 9, 2004 at 7
pm. Those attending the meeting were: Marshall and Sylvia Battle, Cecil and Marcia Coale, John Greer,
Milton Lentz, Carroll Maxwell, James and Mae Shaw, Willie and Marylin Walker and Mike Yarbrough.
Guest speaker was John Nickles, McKinney Fire Marshal.

The attendees ate supper from 6:30 to 7:00 pm.

President Yarbrough called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

Treasurer Cecil Coale reported that there was $2800 in the chapter bank account. The chapter will donate
$750 to the State Patriot's fund.

Our guest speaker McKinney Fire Marshal John Nickles talked about fire prevention and McKinney's rapid
growth.

President Yarbrough presented the SAR Fire Safety Commendation award to Fire Marshal Nickles. The
meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm by President Yarbrough.
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